
 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

Public Works - Marina 

 

DATE: May 20, 2016 

TO: Marina Berthers 

FROM: Fiona Strykers, Assistance Public Works Director - Maintenance 

SUBJECT: BERTH RATE INCREASE 

 

Attention All Berthers, 

 

A study was recently conducted to review services provided and fees 

charged by local comparable marinas. Based on the results of that study, a 

new rate schedule is being proposed to Vallejo City Council on May 24, 

2016. This will be the first increase at the Vallejo Municipal Marina in seven 

years, although operation costs have continued to rise. Berthers are 

welcome to attend this City Council Meeting. 

 

Upon approval by City Council new berth rates will be implemented on July 

1, 2016.  

 

Berthers will be provided official 30-day notices upon approval of the rate 

increases. Please visit the Marina office to review the proposed rate/fee 

schedule. 


